HR

| _

From: Barbara Allen

Sent; Wednesday, October 21, 2015 5:25 PM

To: _ harveyf@gwu.edu

Cc: HR

Suhject: OPB Job Opportunity - Production Manager
Hello,

OPB is happy to announce that we have new job opportunities (see below). Please share this information with
the members of George Washington University’s Film School.

Thank you very much!

Barb

Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator
7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219
503-445-1885 office | 503-445-1858 fax

Oregon Public Broadcasting (OPB) seeks Production Manager for NSF Funded Project

OPB seeks an experienced Production Manager for a four-part national public TV series and
website. For more information and instructions on how to apply, go to:
htto://www,opb.org/about/jobs/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer.




